

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

March 25, 2003

Timothy K. Christian 2453 N. 17th St. Milwaukee, WI 53206

Dear Mr. Christian:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 11, 2003 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, March 25, 2003 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerel

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

City Attorney File021390



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

March 25, 2003

Bobbi M. Jaaffar 10530 W. Cortez Circle, #28 Franklin, WI 53132

Dear Ms. Jaaffar:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 11, 2003 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, March 25, 2003 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

City Clerk

cc:

Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

City Attorney

File021390



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

March 25, 2003

Michelynn S. Meloy 2027A W. Greenfield Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Ms. Meloy:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 11, 2003 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, March 25, 2003 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerel

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division City Attorney

City Attorney File021390



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

March 25, 2003

Steven J. Oravecz 3013 N. Cramer St. Milwaukee, WI 53211

Dear Mr. Oravecz:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 11, 2003 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, March 25, 2003 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division City Attorney File021390

Room 205, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone (414) 286-2221. FAX (414) 286-3456.

cc:



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

March 26, 2003

Martita Clarke 1012 S. 15th St. Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Ms. Clarke:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 11, 2003, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Tavern license for the premises at 1704 S. Pearl St. ("Cesar Pabon Domino League") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon a concentration of outlets within the vicinity of 1704 S. Pearl St.

On Tuesday, March 25, 2003, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation

City Clerk's Office - License Division

City Attorney's Office



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

March 26, 2003

Francoise N. Avila 1556 W. Lincoln Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Avila:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 11, 2003, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Tavern license for the premises at 1556 W. Lincoln Ave. ("El Alacran") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon a concentration of outlets within the vicinity of 1556 W. Lincoln Ave.

On Tuesday, March 25, 2003, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation City Clerk's Office – License Division

City Attorney's Office



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk Anthony J. Zielinski

Manager

March 26, 2003

Nael M. Mohammad 4023 S. 43rd St. Milwaukee, WI 53220

Dear Mr. Mohammad:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 11, 2003, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "A" Malt license for the premises at 966 N. 27th St. ("Brothers Foods") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon a concentration of outlets within the vicinity of 966 N. 27th St.

On Tuesday, March 25, 2003, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation

City Clerk's Office – License Division

City Attorney's Office



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

March 26, 2003

Tanya De Los Santo 1239 S. 18th St. Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Ms. De Los Santo:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 11, 2003, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Tavern license for the premises at 1926 W. Arrow St. ("La Escondida") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon your non-appearance despite being provided timely notice of the meeting.

On Tuesday, March 25, 2003, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation

City Clerk's Office - License Division

City Attorney's Office



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

March 26, 2003

J. Carmen Navarrete 821 E. Main St. Waukesha, WI 53221

Dear Mr. Navarrete:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 11, 2003, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Tavern license for the premises at 2179 S. 14th St. ("Tucanazo Tavern") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon a concentration of outlets within the vicinity of 2179 S. 14th St.

On Tuesday, March 25, 2003, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation City Clerk's Office – License Division City Attorney's Office CCFN 021390